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Date:  September 15, 2021    
 

To: Andrea Oquist 
    

From:   Theresa O’Brien 

 

Re:   Google Classroom Update 
 
The Division of Instruction:  Dr. Taiariol, Mr. Willenborg, Mr. Green and I would like to 
request to be placed on the agenda for the Committee of the Whole meeting on 
September 20, 2021, to provide an update on how Google Classroom will be 
implemented to support the instructional needs of our students during the 2021-22 school 
year.  
 
 


